




5. What plans do you have to reduce the negative impacts of roadwork on 
businesses? 
 
In order to facilitate and expedite road repairs that are required to provide safe 
travel to, from, and while attending a business, road repair crews should have 
extended hours, perhaps two shifts in order to accomplish road repairs quicker.  
This can only be done where no residential areas are adversely affected by 
noise.  There would be a stipulation no overtime is to occur. This would allow 
businesses to get back to normal as quickly as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
6. What plans do you have to make the City of Winnipeg more business 
friendly? 
 
As a small business owner I know how red tape can be an extreme time waster 
and when you depend on every minute, waiting for items like permits can be 
detrimental to a business. 
I do like the ideas proposed in Question 4 of this survey and would love to sit 
with small business owners and discuss ways the City can improve its services 
to accommodate small business. 
The move to decrease the wage gap brings an issue of minimum wage and 
living wages. 
What I would propose, and I’m not entirely sure it is possible without the 
Province, is employers pay a minimum wage of $15/hour, with that comes the 
stipulation that payroll taxes get decreased proportionally.  This will help 
stimulate the economy.  Where the Province comes in would be to either give 
the City its blessing on imposing a $15/hour wage inside the City or the 
Province take that task on themselves and imposes it throughout the Province.  
The City would need to be promised an increase in the PST transfer payments 
to compensate for the loss of the business tax revenue. 


